
 

Human Resources Department  
  

MEMO 
 

To:   Healthcare Eligible Retirees and Beneficiaries   

 

From:  St. Clair County Human Resources Department 

 

Date:   Friday, August 03, 2018 

 

Re:   Upcoming Workshops regarding potential Retirement Healthcare Changes 

 

 

 

There will be two workshops offered in August to discuss potential changes to the retirement healthcare 

benefit for the 2019 plan year. Representatives from Blue Cross Blue Shield will be presenting potential plan 

design changes and will be available to answer any questions. 

 

The first workshop will take place on August 9
th
 at 4:00 pm in the Board of Commissioners meeting room 

located on the 2
nd

 floor of St. Clair County Administration Building at 200 Grand River Avenue, Port Huron, 

MI 48060. 

 

The second workshop will take place on August 22
nd

 at 4:00 pm in the Donald Dodge Auditorium located on 

the 1
st
 floor of St. Clair County Administration Building at 200 Grand River Avenue, Port Huron, MI 48060. 
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